
 

 

26  March 2020  
 
 
 
Dear parents 

 

Over the last two weeks our staff have worked incredibly hard to provide your child with school 

provision.  We recognise that we need to continue to ensure that you, as key workers, can 

continue with your important work in these challenging times.  

 

As the Easter holidays are fast approaching, we are writing to inform you of the provision offer 

available from Monday 6 April to Thursday 9 April and Tuesday 14 April to Friday 17 April.    

 

We have a limited number of places available;  these will take place at Chesterfield Primary 

School from 9am-3pm.   Pupils from Chesterfield and Delta will be on the same site.   

 

If you would like to be considered for a place, please let us know by email 

enquiries@carterhatchjunelt.org  or phone by tomorrow Friday 27 March 9am so we can 

arrange staffing.   The staffing will consist of a mix from the three schools working on a rota 

basis and therefore there is no guarantee that Carterhatch pupils will be taught by Carterhatch 

staff.   

 

On the Bank Holidays: Friday 10 April and Monday 13 April we are not offering school places, 

our schools will be closed. 

 

After the Easter break, provision will resume here at Carterhatch from 9am-3pm.    

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
H. McGovern 
Headteacher  


